
If you are looking for partners
to participate to your RecorDIM task group …

… a new page entitled ‘Alliance Hub’ has been added to our web site to facilitate creating
alliances.

This Alliance Hub is being developed as a ‘searching TOOL’ for Task Group Chairs that wish to
seek out conservation organizations that are interested and willing to participate to their Task
Group activities.  It will be tested in the summer of 2004 and refined during the second half of the
year.

Instructions to make use of the Alliance Hub are provided under Step 6 of the Procedure to
create a RecorDIM task group provided on this web page.


